
An application for a sound level variance has been received from Jo Ann Tesar, Logistics Group, 

for the Women’s March on Washington – Minnesota on Saturday, January 21, 2017 from 10:00 

a.m. to 2:00 p.m.  The event will be located on the south steps of the State Capitol.  Further 

details concerning this event will be forthcoming. 


